
MEMORANDUM FROM THE MAYOR PRO TEM CONCERNING A CLOSED  
 

SESSION BEFORE THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF RIVERSIDE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM:  Chris Mac Arthur, Mayor Pro Tem 
    Jim Perry, Councilmember, Ward 6 
 
SUBJECT: Closed Session - Personnel   [Government Code §54957] 
 

    PUBLIC EMPLOYEE RECRUITMENT/APPOINTMENT(S) 
    

        Title: City Manager 
          Interim City Manager 
        
                            
A closed session will be held on April 20, 2018, for the purpose of considering 
candidates for appointment by the City Council to the positions of City Manager and 
Interim City Manager.  [Gov't. Code §54957] 
 
Any action taken by the City Council with regard to any appointment shall be reported at 
the public meeting during which the closed session is held. [Gov’t. Code §54957.1(a)(5)] 
      
Any disclosures shall include the vote or abstention of each member. 
 
Pursuant to Riverside Municipal Code Section 4.05.050(C), the provisions of the 
Sunshine Ordinance are waived in that there is a need to take immediate action to avoid 
a substantial impact. 
 
Dated:   April 18, 2018  
 
 
_________________________     _________________________ 
Chris Mac Arthur         Jim Perry 
Mayor Pro Tem          Councilmember, Ward 6      
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